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GLS / C / 447-21                CIRCULAR    25th October 2021 

                                     Early Dispersal on Tuesday, 26th October 

Dear Parents,  

 
With reference to Circular number GLS / C / 435-21 sent on 9th September 2021, please note that all students 

of Grades 1- 6 will disperse along with the KG students on Tuesday 26th October (last Tuesday of the 

month).  Parents of KG students, please make a note, that there might be a slight delay in the drop- off time 

for KG students on account of the early dispersal of Grades 1- 6. 

 
The early dispersal is earmarked for need-based professional development for all GLS teachers and 
leaders.  
 
 
We hope you will understand that this is essential for improving the quality of teaching, learning and 

assessments as teachers will be actively engaged in ongoing data analysis and professional development in 

planning better quality of learning experiences for your child. 

 
Thank you. 

Warm regards,  

                             

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 
 


